
 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board will be hosting a  

Community Information Session in Igloolik 

for Baffinland’s Mary River Iron Mine Project  

 

Notice of Community Information Session 

When:  Friday, August 17, 2018 

Where: Igloolik Community Hall 

Why:     Community Information Session 

Everyone is encouraged to attend! 

Snacks and refreshments will be served. 

Simultaneous Inuktitut interpretation will 

be provided 


